
TOWN OF WENTWORTH 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF LOCAL REVIEW BOARD 

SDCL 10-11-13 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council, sitting as the Local Board of 

Equalization, will meet at the City Office, 216 South Main Avenue, Wentworth, SD at 

6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, the 21st day of March, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing, 

correcting and equalizing the assessment of property in said taxing district for the year 

2018. 

Appeals must be submitted in writing with supporting documentation by 12:00 

PM, Monday, March 19, 2018. Mail appeals to the Finance Officer, Town of Wentworth, 

PO Box 98, Wentworth, SD 57075. Please contact the City Office for more information 

concerning the appeal process requirements at 605-483-3155 or 605-256-2382. 

 

Trish Natwick 

        Finance Officer 

 

 

 


